
The Rural Bankers Association of the Philippines (RBAP)
is looking for an Implementing Agency that will help out

in the implementation of the grant by the 
Agence Française de Développemented (AFD)

For more information, please read the REOI User's Guide here.
Expressions of Interest must be submitted no later than May 27, 2022 to: 

 appointments@rbap.info or executivedirector@rbap.info

https://bit.ly/3MCqrro

